
Cub Update
NEXT WEEK

MON: Bus Evacuation Drill @ 8:30am 
TUES: Normal Day 
WED: Normal Day

THURS:

 FRI: Early Release @ 12:10 

A NOTE FROM PRINCIPAL COUTURE:
Now that we have concluded week 3 for 1st grade, and 
week 2 for KG, you may be noticing your child is 
feeling a bit emotional and tired.  This is NORMAL.  
Mastering the back to school routine takes time.  
Remember to give your children lots of extra hugs, 
ensure they get plenty of rest, and be consistent in your 
encouragement of them.  Speaking highly of school 
goes a long way in helping your child acclimate to his 
new surroundings.  Comments such as "school is fun" 
and "you can do it" will help the transition go more 
smoothly.  Asking questions like "did you make a new 
friend today?" and "did you try something new today?" 
encourage independence and show your child that you 
support him when he tries something new.  As always, 
please call if you have ANY concerns.  We're always 
here to help!  

ATTENDANCE MATTERS!
86.67% of our students are attending school 
regularly!  Coming to school each day, and 
remaining for the entire day is incredibly 
important for student success.  GOAL = 90%

REMINDER:
Please help remind your child  
to sit in the cafeteria before 
school, even if they're not 
eating breakfast.  Waiting in 
the hallway can only be done 
if a child has an adult with 
them.  Thank you!

THANK YOU ROTARIANS!  
Our local rotary club brought all students K-5 a FREE 
BOOK on Friday!  Students got to pick a book from a 
large selection, and were very excited they got to keep 
them "forever and ever"!
   THANK YOU FOR YOUR        
G   GENEROSITY ROTARY CLUB!




